
From:   David Winters   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 05, 2016

Subject:   FCC File No. 1346-EX-ST-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We will likely transmit with this allocation periodically well into calendar year 2017.  Perhaps as late as
9/30/17.


